
March 26, 2025 
 
To The Senate Committee on Rules,  
 
I am an educator and a member of Eugene-Springfield Interfaith Earthkeepers. I am writing to 
express my strong support for SJR 28, the proposed amendment to the Oregon Constitution 
that would establish the fundamental right of all Oregonians to a clean, safe, and healthy 
environment. I believe it is our collective responsibility to protect our air, water, and natural 
resources for present and future generations. Enshrining this right in our state constitution will 
ensure that environmental protection is a legally recognized and enforceable right.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Britni Cacan  


